
 

 

City of The Dalles 
Department of Public Works 

1215 West 1st Street 

The Dalles, OR  97058 

 

 

  

May 9 2022  

 

CITY OF THE DALLES  

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

May 5, 2022 BID OPENING 

THIS IS NOT A NOTICE OF AWARD OR A NOTICE TO PROCEED 
  

 

 

CONTRACT #: 2022-001 
PROJECT NAME: Dog River Pipeline Replacement construction contract 
 

To:  K&E Excavation      ___________$5,890,550.00 
 

Contract is intended to be awarded at the City Council meeting on May 23, 2022.  
  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

CITY OF THE DALLES, OR 

 

Dave Anderson 
Dave Anderson 

Public Works Director 

City of The Dalles 
                                                                                                                                                                          


